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I urge you strongly to oppose SB 774. 

The surplus revenue belongs to the taxpayer and should be returned to the taxpayer. 

The "kicker" was placed in the Oregon Constitution in 1979/1980 by the legislatures 

and approved by the voters. Please note the testimony is strongly opposed. Do not 

support SB 774. 

Thank you. 


